
From: Tucker, Matthew
To: "Anna Campbell"
Cc: tparks@cityof madison.com; Firchow, Kevin; Scanlon, Amy
Subject: RE: 1112 Spaight Street
Date: Monday, October 17, 2011 8:21:53 AM

Thank you for the comments Ms. Campbell.  I have forwarded your thoughts to Amy Scanlon, City
Preservation Planner and staffer to the City's Landmarks Commission.

Matt Tucker

-----Original Message-----
From: Anna Campbell [mailto:annajcampbell@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2011 9:28 PM
To: Tucker, Matthew; tparks@cityof madison.com; Firchow, Kevin
Subject: 1112 Spaight Street

I just found out that the Landmarks Commission will meet on October 17 
to consider a proposal to demolish this building so that another one 
can be constructed on the site.  I live at 611 S. Few Street,  kitty 
corner across from the Spaight Street building.  Both my property and 
the one on Spaight street front on Orton Park.  I am not sure if you 
are the proper people to contact on this matter, but I am not sure 
that I will be able to attend the meeting and I do want to convey my 
input into this matter.

The building at 1112 Spaight Street is very unsightly.  It appears 
that there has been no maintenance on it for many years.  It is not in 
keeping with the other homes in the neighborhood.  It is truly an 
eyesore.  As to its historic value, all that  can be said for it is 
that it is very clearly old.  Most of the time that I have lived here 
it has appeared to be unoccupied.  I am supportive of the proposal to 
demolish this home and have something else replace it, or at least 
have a vacant lot.

Thanks for your attention to this issue.

Anna Campbell
611 S Few St, Apt. 2
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